

TO:          Researchers in the Aggregate Labor Market
FROM:    Philipp Kircher, Guido Menzio and Giuseppe Moscarini
DATE:     February 1, 2019
RE:          Summer Institute 2019 - Call for Papers

The Workshop on the Micro and Macro Perspectives of the Aggregate Labor Market (EFMPL) will be held July 15-19, 2019 in Cambridge, Massachusetts.

We welcome submissions of new research, both theoretical and applied, on topics related to labor markets (employment, unemployment, wages, turnover, home production, firm dynamics, to name a few), as well as more generally on frictional exchange.

If you have a paper that you would like considered for presentation, please upload a copy here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019:  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19EFMPL

Invited participants will receive information in May.

Feel free to forward this Call for Papers to potentially interested parties. Since this announcement goes to a large group, we cannot invite everyone who receives it.  We regret that we cannot reimburse travel or lodging expenses for non-NBER presenters


If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.


